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City: Houston
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
This letter expresses concerns about proposals to redraw Texas' congressional district maps during the ongoing
special legislative
session.

It's important to ensure that any adjustments uphold fair representation and avoid diluting minority voting strength,
as prohibited by
the 14th Amendment and the Voting Rights Act.

Reports suggest these redistricting efforts are driven by partisan motives. Some analyses, like the one presented by
the League of
United Latin American Citizens, suggest these changes could disenfranchise minority voters and target existing
Democratic districts.

A mid-decade redistricting is unnecessary and disruptive. The current maps have been in effect since the 2021
redistricting process.
The redistricting process should prioritize fair and equitable representation for all Texans. Texas' diverse population
requires districts
that reflect the state's demographics and allow voters to elect candidates of their choice, not districts designed to
favor one political
party over another.

Thank you for your time and consideration of these critical issues.

Sincerely,
Paula Bokamper




